
GRAND	STRAND	CORVETTE	CLUB	
MEETING	MINUTES	

JANUARY	12,	2020	
 

The January meeting of GSCC was held on January 12th at Sam 
Snead’s Restaurant, Carolina Forest at 4pm.  Attendance was 
30 members. 

Welcoming and Opening comments made by President George 
Washnak.  George welcomed and thanked members who were 
in attendance. 

Old Business:  George reported that the Toys for Tots 
campaign was a huge success.  Over 200 toys were donated by 
the generous folks of Cameron Village.  The toys were picked 
up on December 7th and delivered to Coastal Chevrolet the 
same day.  Also, in December, our annual Christmas party was 
held on the 20th at the VFW in Murrells Inlet.  An Ugly Sweater 
Contest was held this year and winners were:  Laurie Russell 
and Mickey Sharp.  Each received a prize and trophy.  The 
food was delicious and the band was superb.  Everyone had a 
wonderful time. 

After this recap of the previous month’s events, George 
announced the nominations submitted for club officers and 
board members for the years 2020-2021.  They are as follows: 

 President – Marty Abbene 

 Vice-President – Dave Smith 

Treasurer – Dee Lopes 

Secretary – Eileen Sharp 



Past President – Pat Hicks 

Directors – Mickey Sharp, Bob Hallum, Richard Harris, Debbie 
Harris 

 

The results were presented to the membership for their vote, 
and the above nominations were voted in.  At the end of the 
voting, George turned the meeting over to President Elect 
Marty Abbene. 

 Marty thanked the members for their support and gave a 
brief over-view of the club’s history, charity, activities, and 
planned events.  He also urged members to become involved 
in the various committees of our club.  

Vice-President Elect Dave Smith also spoke to the members 
and asked that we all stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.   

Treasurer’s Report:  At the end of December, balance in the 
club’s account was $2,761.00.  A check for $1700.00 donation 
to Jason’s House was given to Pat Hicks to deliver to Elaine 
Paige, Jason’s House Chair. 

Membership Report:  Mickey Sharp announced that we have 74 
members. 

Secretary’s Report:  Eileen Sharp reported that November’s 
minutes were on the website. 

50/50:  Winner of the 50/50 Drawing was Susan May, $33.00. 

Member Comments:  Debbie Washnak said thank you for all 
the help given to her for the last 2 years as activity director.  
Keith Midkiff told us about a Blues, Brews & BBQ Festival that 
is held in West Virginia at the end of July that we might be 
interested in as a club trip this year. 



Club Meeting:  The next Club meeting will be at the Hanser 
House in Pawleys Island on February 9, 2020 at 4pm. 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:45. 

 

Eileen Sharp, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


